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Friday 16th May 2025 
  
To whom it may concern,  
 
Consultation to add an Enhanced Resource Provision - This consultation forms part of a 
Significant Change application to the Department for Education. This is part of a 
Coventry City Council agreement to ensure there are enough places for children with 
Special Educational Needs.  
 

Pearl Hyde Primary School has been asked by the City Council to create provision for 10 
children with Education Health and Care plans, as part of a city-wide place planning 
strategy. These children will have cognition and learning or speech and language as their 
primary area of need, and will have a dedicated staff team to support them within the Enhanced 
Resource Provision. Within this Strategic Plan, Pearl Hyde is required to provide a Pupil 
Admission of 325 children from January 2026, compared with 315 places the school has 
previously offered.  
 
The Board of Trustees for Finham Park Multi-Academy Trust and the Local Governing Body 
(LGB) of Pearl Hyde School are seeking to consult interested parties regarding an expansion 
in teaching space. This is due to the current EYFS/Reception classroom being converted 
into an Enhanced Resource Provision, and a new purpose built EYFS/Reception classroom 
being built on the school field. This consultation is solely about the expansion of physical 
capacity (buildings) and not the increase in students. 
 
The proposed changes taking place from July 2025: 
 

• Conversion of the current EYFS/Reception Classroom into an Enhanced Resource 
Provision, please note this work will take place during the school holidays with no 
disruption to current Pearl Hyde pupils.  

• Building a new purpose built, state of the art EYFS/Reception classroom on the 
school field. 
 

Comments or questions for this consultation should be submitted in writing to Mrs Denton at 
the school’s address or by email at headteacher@pearlhyde.co.uk. Please mark your 
envelope or email enquiry ‘Consultation Regarding Enhanced Resource Provision’. 
 
The consultation period runs until 13th June 2025.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Headteacher Pearl Hyde Primary School 

mailto:headteacher@pearlhyde.co.uk.

